
UK supports Brazilian females to grow
their tech-based businesses

Applications are officially open for the Future Females Business School, an
initiative offered by the British Government in Brazil through the
International Tech Hub Network. The programme will support 50 Brazilian
female founders of tech-based enterprises to start, grow, scale, and become
more sustainable, promoting positive social, economic or environmental
impact.

The Future Females Business School Programme is a three month virtual
programme, equipping local female entrepreneurs with the entrepreneurial
skills and best practices needed to start and grow successful and sustainable
businesses, that utilise technology to not only generate wealth for
themselves, but to have a positive impact in their community, and
environment.

Women are underrepresented in the Brazilian technology and innovation
ecosystems. According to the Brazilian Association of Startups, only 15% of
Brazilian startups have female founders, and these companies receive less
than 3% of all VC funds. Also only 3% of Brazilian SMEs reach international
markets, according to the Global Entrepreneurship Monitor, which excludes the
vast majority of Brazilian entrepreneurs from the benefits of increased
productivity, competitiveness, and revenue. The Future Females programme will
help Brazilian women to change these numbers, connecting entrepreneurs to a
supporting global network of successful business owners, mentors, investors
and experts.

Future Females has previously partnered with the UK-South Africa Tech Hub in
2018, supporting 200+ female entrepreneurs to date, with participants seeing
88% increase in digital skills development, 95% uplift in confidence, and on
average a 168% revenue increase in their businesses. In 2020, Future Females
also ran pilot programmes in partnership with UK-Kenya Tech Hub and UK-
Nigeria Tech Hub.

“We are very excited to expand our Future Females Business School into
Brazil, in partnership with UK-Brazil Tech Hub – to allow women from all over
the country to gain confidence, practical digital skills, and access the
mentoring and community support needed to bring their dream business to life.
The entrepreneurs who participate in our programmes are not just building
businesses – they’re creating innovative solutions to real problems we’re
facing in this ‘new’ world, and act as a source of hope for their communities
– and we can’t wait to meet them!” – Lauren Dallas, Co-Founder & CEO of
Future Females.

“Diversity drives innovation as it is ‘sine qua non’ to creating solutions
that address problems from multiple perspectives. Including more women as
leaders of change in technology is paramount to fostering innovative
solutions to Brazil’s most urgent challenges, from those we are facing as a
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result of the COVID-19 crisis to climate change, poverty and inequality.
Enabling women to transform great ideas into positive social, economic and
environmental impact through digital technology is key to lead a profound
country transformation into prosperity in Brazil. We are very happy to
partner with Future Females to empower Brazilian women to become enablers of
change in the local and global digital economy” – Andrea Motta, Director of
the UK Brazil Tech Hub.

“I’m delighted with this new partnership between the UK Government and the
Future Females Business School, an impressive programme with huge global
reach. The partnership reinforces our commitment to work together to tackle
gender inequality, promote digital inclusion, create jobs and foster a
vibrant digital economy capable of building back better from COVID-19” – Liz
Davidson, Chargé d’Affairs of the British Government in Brazil.

Applications are open until 22 February 2021, with only 50 places available
in the three-month pilot programme commencing on 8 March 2021.

Apply now

Who is this programme for?

This programme is for Brazilian female entrepreneurs with an early-stage
tech-based business or business idea that aims at creating positive social,
economic or environmental impact, reducing poverty, inequality or protecting
the environment. The programme is gender inclusive, encouraging cisgender
women, transgender and non-binary people to apply. Male founders and co-
founders supporting women digital entrepreneurship are welcome. The pilot
cohort will be conducted in English and language proficiency is required.

What’s included in the programme?

The Future Females Business School, in partnership with UK-Brazil Tech Hub is
a 3 month programme, made up of 10 modules that step entrepreneurs through
the fundamental building blocks of starting and growing a business. Members
will learn how to write an effective business plan, how to find and reach
their ideal customers and how to use technology to build their online
presence and scale. The programme also features guest experts – serial
entrepreneurs, executives, coaches – who cover critical personal development
topics such as how to overcome fear of failure, and how to uncover your true
passion.

The programme is delivered online, and will have a virtual graduation event
at the end, where completion certificates will be awarded, with all members
invited to attend – to network, meet the team, and celebrate their
achievements and their businesses!

Who is the International Tech Hub Network?

The International Tech Hub Network (ITHN) is a UK Government initiative to
stimulate innovation and technology on a local level through forging
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partnerships between international tech sectors and the UK, stimulating local
digital economies and building digital skills. The programme operates in
South Africa, Nigeria, Kenya, Indonesia, India, Israel and Brazil. The UK-
Brazil Tech Hub has been established as part of the UK’s Digital Access
Programme (DAP), a UK Government Prosperity Fund initiative. The UK-Brazil
Tech Hub aims to develop a stronger Brazilian digital ecosystem through the
development of skills, entrepreneurship and business partnerships.

Who is Future Females?

Future Females is a movement that exists to increase the number of and better
support the success of female entrepreneurs. Future Females has shown immense
growth since its conception in August 2017 in Cape Town, currently boasting a
presence in 36 locations world-wide, hosting regular events for their engaged
community of over 80,000 members, and offering the Future Females Business
School online training programme.

How to apply?

Applications are now open for the Future Females Business School, in
partnership with UK-Brazil Tech Hub.

The application starts with simply completing a form and sharing information
about the business you are building, with successful candidates being invited
to a 1:1 interview with a programme team member. This interview will help you
validate your business idea and direction, and ensure this programme is the
best fit for you!

Applications are open until 22 February 2021, with only 50 spots available in
the three month pilot programme commencing on 8 March 2021.

Apply now
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